Barrie AAA Zone Hockey Association

May 2, 2019

Mr. Tom Dart
Partner, Barriston Law
151 Ferris Ln #202, Barrie

Tom,

Over the past number of years, you and your firm have been extremely generous in allowing the
Barrie AAA Zone Hockey Association to utilize the meeting rooms and facilities of Barriston
Law. During the past few days, this generosity has been more than evident as we have been
able to use Batrriston facilities to conduct Team meetings that have allowed us to get a large
amount accomplished in a short period of time.

On behalf of the Executive of the Barrie AAA Zone Hockey Association, | would like to extend
our thanks and appreciation to both you and Barriston Law for your continued support of our
volunteer organization.

Your ongoing support of our Organization and many others within the Barrie community is
respected and much valued by us all.

Thank You,

Hugh Campbell
Chairman, Barrie AAA Zone Hockey



